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Major concrete pours continue as the Arbutus Station building advances 
June 26, 2024 
Note: The notice from December 13, 2023 includes similar work and we have updated details to share. 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood building the future Arbutus Station. Over 
the coming months, crews will be pouring concrete as they continue to build the underground station. On Friday, June 
28, the first roof concrete pour will take place on W. Broadway, between Cypress and Maple streets, with the concrete 
pump setup starting around 5 a.m. Approximately 85 trucks will be involved in this pour. 

In the following months, a series of major concrete pours of varying volumes will occur on W. Broadway between 
Arbutus and Cypress streets to construct the underground station. We remain committed to keeping residents and 
businesses updated on our progress as we advance this major transit infrastructure project in your community. 

Timing 
• On June 28, the concrete pump setup will start at 5 a.m., with the first concrete truck arriving on site at 

approximately 6 a.m. and continuing until 10 p.m. There will be low noise work continuing overnight to finish 
related activities. 

• Over the coming months, there will be concrete pours of varying volumes. For the subsequent major pours, 
set up will begin as early as 5 a.m. and continue until 10 p.m. 

What to expect 
• Elevated noise related to trucking. Concrete trucks are required to have their engines running at all times to 

keep their drums turning, and to use traditional back-up alarms for crew safety. 

• Concrete trucks may stage on the westbound curb lane of W. Broadway between Fir and Pine streets. Further 
truck staging may occur on W. Broadway between Cypress and Arbutus streets. 

• W. Broadway will be reduced to one lane in each direction during the work. 

• Traffic control personnel will help manage traffic during all work. 

• Low noise work continuing overnight to finish related activities.  

• Lighting focused on our sites to ensure crew safety when night work is required. 

• Access to residences, businesses, and parkades will be maintained during all work activities.  

Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca. 
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